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22nd March 2024 
 
 
Dear Applicant,  
 
Thank you for showing an interest in the advertised position at Spire Junior School. We are an Ofsted-
graded ‘Good’ school, but the quality of our work is well beyond good. We believe our school is 
extraordinary! 
 
Spire is a place built on family values, and I am proud to be the Headteacher of this school, which has 
become a heart of the community. Working in education is a privilege and a vocation, giving us the 
opportunity to mould young lives and transform life chances. All members of our community share our 
values and it would be fair to say that our school is built on mutual respect, care and support. 
 
Our curriculum is exceptional, honed by the work of our talented staff. It is tailored for our pupils, who 
deserve to receive the same opportunities and experiences as their counterparts around the country. By 
the time our children leave us, they are fully-equipped to embark on their secondary school journey. We 
would be happy to show you the amazing way that our pupils respond to a combination of high-quality 
pedagogy and co-operative learning practices. 
 
‘There is a family atmosphere about Spire Junior School. It is a caring school’ (Ofsted 2022) which applies 
to our staff and governors as much as our children and families. Overleaf, you will find our Health and 
Wellbeing provision map for adults in school. 
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We are passionate about employing staff who: 
 
Are outstanding practitioners in their role, 
Are ambitious and passionate about improving the quality of teaching and learning, 
Are innovative and dynamic, 
Are conscientious, committed and with a clear moral purpose, 
Understand the importance of keeping children safe. 
 
I consider myself privileged to work with such a talented, committed and supportive team who are proud 
to work at Spire Junior School. If you are interested in applying for this position, please contact the School 
Office to arrange a time to visit. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you, 
 
Mrs. Charlotte Vernon 
Headteacher 
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